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1. 2024 BDCC courses are all underway, with a total of 29 candidates on course for 

this year. Internal and External Quality Assurance activity is planned throughout 

the course durations. 

 

2. An update was provided on the development of a Leaner Conduct Policy, to 

ensure the maintenance of safe learning environments and valid assessments 

across all British Dressage training and education activity. 

 

 

3. Discussion took place around the future format, theme and structure of the 

National Convention and national training events. 

 

4. An update was given on ongoing the CPD and qualification mapping project and 

the next steps for development. 

 

5. Discussions took place around the training and qualification requirements for 

Judges of Young Horse classes. Pilot training content is scheduled for 

verification with Training and Judge Committees. 

 

 

Date of next meeting – 15 October 2024 

 


